
                                                                                             

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

SAN ANTONIO HUMANE SOCIETY TO OFFER LOW COST SPAY AND NEUTER SERVICES 

TO THE COMMUNITY ON SEPTEMBER 25-26 WITH SUPPORT FROM VALERO 

 

Registration opens Friday, August 29th, at 10 a.m.  

 

(SAN ANTONIO) –Thursday, August 28th- Thanks to the support of Valero, the San Antonio 

Humane Society (SAHS) is offering $20 spay and neuter services for dogs and cats in San 

Antonio and surrounding areas on September 25-26, 2025 at the SAHS’ Leeu Naylor Medical 

Building.  

 

Registration for limited spots opens Friday, August 29th at 10 a.m., and those interested must 

register online using the following links: 

 

● Thursday, September 25; http://sahumane.as.me/VALERODAY 

○ 25 Dog Appts Available (2-40 lbs) 

○ 30 Cat Appts Available  

● Friday, September 26; http://sahumane.as.me/VALERODAY 

○ 25 Dog Appts Available (2-40 lbs) 

○ 30 Cat Appts Available  

 

The cost is $20 for each dog and cat, and this promotion is available with no zip code 

restrictions. Thank you to Valero for making this event possible for so many in our community. 

 

About the San Antonio Humane Society: 

The San Antonio Humane Society (SAHS) is a nonprofit, no-kill organization that has served Bexar 

County and its surrounding areas since 1952. The SAHS shelters, medically treats, and rehabilitates 

thousands of animals every year. Many are injured, abused, surrendered by their owners, or found as 

strays. All pets remain in our care until adopted. Our mission is to protect and improve the lives of dogs 

and cats by providing shelter, care, adoption, rescue, spay and neuter programs, and community 

education. SAhumane.org 

 

Contact: Kim Hinze, Director of Community Engagement – khinze@SAhumane.org or 210-226-

7461, ext 124 
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